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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Main Library Remains Open during Roof Work 
HC-2019-12 
Hendersonville, NC – April 29, 2019 
 
 
The Henderson County Public Library’s main location in Hendersonville will remain open while 
undergoing roof repair. Both the parking lot and Washington Street building entrances are 
accessible. Drivers should note that the 3rd Avenue entrance to the parking lot is temporarily 
closed. Access the parking lot from Washington Street (past the drive thru material return). 
Parking spaces are limited during the construction, but patrons are welcome to park in the library 
overflow parking lot located directly across 3rd Avenue at First Church of the Nazarene (the lot 
beside the State Employees Credit Union lot). Project completion is expected in early summer, 
intermittent noise inside the library from the roof work is a possibility until then. 
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